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OPP?calling all future community leaders

	Caledon OPP?will be hosting its annual Youth Leadership Camp from Aug. 5 to 8.

Students will be given the opportunity to engage in a variety of community activities while interacting with OPP officers.

Those who are between Grades 9 and 12, have demonstrated leadership abilities and are team players are asked to forward a letter of

interest and the application form to the attention of christina.sanghera@ontario.ca before May 1. The letter should indicate the

reasons why the applicant should be chosen to participate.

Application forms are available at Caledon secondary schools.
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